

The Misconsin Early Mustangers

"A FEW TO PRESERVE THE BEST"

January 26, 1981

The January meeting of The Wisconsin Early Mustangers was called to order at 7:34 P.M. by President Dick Doria.

President Doria then welcomed new members and guests to our meeting and asked them to introduce themselves.

The first order of business was the reading of the minutes and treasuers report by Secretary/Treasurer Bob Wroblewski. Hearing no corrections or additions, they stood approved as read.

The first item under old business was a report by the Dinner/Meeting Committee. The Dinner will be on February 28, 1981 at 7:00 P.M. at Pinicle Peak Restaurant located at 13950 W. Capitol Drive. People interested in going were asked to see Sharon Doria after the meeting to sign up.

Bob Beauparland then reported on the May 14 th. trip to Dearbourn, Michigan. This will be a four day trip which will include a tour of the Ford factory and other activities. People that might be interested in going on this trip were asked to sign up after the meeting so that the committee could get an approximate count of interested people.

Dick Doria then reminded members of the Old Milwaukee Swap Meet. This will be held at MECCA on February 8, 1981 between 8:00 A.M. and 3:00P.M. Volunteers were asked for to work at a booth which our club would have there.

Bob Wroblewski then reported on a discount which was obtained from B. F. Goodrich for tires. This discount is available at 1200 W. Wells in Milwaukee and at 7238 W. North Ave. in Wauwatosa. This discount included Dealer Net on their Broadline of tires and Major Dealer Net on their T/A line. Members were reminded that they must show their membership card whenever they request a discount from dealers offering them.

The first item under new business was a swap meet at Schwister Ford. This is to take place in late summer and more information will be made available in the future.

President Doria then asked if there were many people interested in participating in parades. Bob Wroblewski then noted that he had received a letter to participate in the Memorial Day Parade in Menomonee Falls. We should reply by May 1, 1981 and this will be discussed at future meetings.

Dick Doria then told members that he appreciated their participation in club activities. To help show this appreciation he presented a Dash Plaque to members who went on the trip to Prarie du Chien.

Lew Tripi then reported on the minutes he had received from the Mustang Club of America meeting. He noted that one big change involved car shows. This concerned the fact that all cars participating in M.C.A. shows must have a Ford drive train.

Scott Nehlson told the group that he had copies of magazine articles on Mustangs for those who might be interested.

Bob Zimmermann then volunteered to keep the Mustang Times informed of our club activities.

Under future activities it was mentioned that Mustangs would be featured at Elkhardt Lake on August 10 & 11. Members should keep these days open as a possible club event.

Our next meeting will be February 23, 1981 at 7:30 P.M. at Wauwatosa Savings and Loan, 6400 S. 27 st. Oak Creek, Wisconsin.

It was moved.seconded and passed to adjourn at 8:10 P.M.

Fraternaly submitted,

Doll Robling

Bob Wroblewski

Secretary/Treasurer